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Subject Chamber of Commerce of the United States of America - 
Comments on NPRM:  Electioneering Communications

Mr. Katwan,
 
Attached please find the comments for Chamber of Commerce of the United States of America 
in response to the FEC's NPRM Notice 2007-16.
 
In addition, as is noted in our comments, Mr. Jan Witold Baran respectfully requests the ability 
to testify at the Oct. 17, 2007, public hearing.
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